TRANSMITTAL MEMORANDUM 01-02

MEMO TO: Design Consultants
Bridge Design Staff

FROM: Stephen E. Goodpaster, P.E. éﬁ’
Director J
Division of Bridge Design
DATE: October 30, 2001
SUBJECT: Concrete Class “AAA”
Effective with the January 2002 letting, class “AAA” concrete shall

no longer be specified in bridge decks. All bridge decks shall be specified
using normal class AA concrete.



